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Side-note: Although I support this measure, perhaps it might be appropriate for 

Native Americans to be represented on the work group. 

 

Also, emphasizing a single culture would otherwise be a subject of gentrification. It's 

just a little different in regards to the assimilation of Native American tribes and the 

respect for their culture, which have been among the conditions of the deals the US 

made with them. 


